
November 1, 2012 
 
Livingston Healthcare 
ATTN: Joshua D. Penner, CNMT 
 Nuclear Medicine Technologist 
504 South 13th Street 
Livingston, Montana 59047-3798 
 
SUBJECT:  CHANGE OF POINT OF CONTACT 
 
Dear Mr. Penner: 
 
The Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) has received letter dated June 28, 2012 signed by 
Ms. Beth Lamphear and yourself requesting a change in the point of contact for NRC License 
25-27450-01.  The NRC has made the necessary changes and future correspondence will 
be addressed to the attention of Mr. Joshua D. Penner, CNMT.  There was no need to 
amend NRC License 25-27450-01 to document this change.  An environmental assessment 
for this administrative action is not required since this action is categorically excluded under     
10 CFR 51.22(c)(14)(iv).  You can contact me at 817-200-1189 if you have any questions about 
NRC License 25-27450-01. 
 
In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a copy of this letter will be 
available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room or from the 
NRC's document system (ADAMS).  ADAMS is accessible from the NRC Web site at 
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 

Sincerely, 
  
 /RA/ 
  

Roberto J. Torres, Senior Health Physicist 
Nuclear Materials Safety Branch B 

 
Docket:  030-32948 
License:  25-27450-01 
Control:  579296 
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